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To whom it may concern,

This is a ridiculous proposal. Why would anyone think that this is a good idea? Why would you
expect someone to leave a lock on a gun for two years after purchasing it and how is it fair for
someone who is selling it to be responsible for the actions of another person? What world do you
live in? The more you restrict guns/weapons the worse it’s going to get. | understand the reason to
try to keep the violence down but the more you suppress people the more they will retaliate. Those
who are law abiding citizens are suffering the worst. The system itself is broken, not the laws. If we
weren’t so lenient on punishments then maybe there would be a change in how one would think
about using a weapon. Also, once God was removed from government facilities, schools, etc. the
worse things became. Look at what our forefathers stood for and try to encourage your fellow
legislature to follow suit. Look at what is broken and try to fix the root. Guns are not the root, it’s the
person who commits the act. Punishing innocent people is just as evil. Please consider taking a stand
and not allowing this Chapter 38 bill to pass.

Thank you for your consideration,
Natasha
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